
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE:  August 26, 1986 

 

TO: BRIDGE DESIGN PERSONNEL 

 

FROM: Veral Pinkerton, Bridge Engineer 

 

SUBJECT: Easements for Channel Work & Detour Bridges 
 

 

 

 

 

On all projects requiring an easement for channel work or detour bridges, please send a copy 

of the layout to the Right of Way Division. 

 

This is in response to the problem that the department has experienced regarding the value of 

the channel excavation material. 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


